
From: Vick, Hannah <Hannah.Vick@fema.dhs.gov>
To: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/10/2015 11:21:39 AM
Subject: RE: Info on Mayor announcement of DRC while still soft opening

 
 
Hannah Vick
FEMA External Affairs
(715) 828-1147
 

From: Chandler, Jacqueline 
 
Sent: Saturday, October 10, 2015 11:19 AM
 
To: Vick, Hannah
 
Subject: Info on Mayor announcement of DRC while still soft opening
 
[10/10/2015 11:17 AM] McCormick, Chad: Microsoft lync
 
Hey, the Mayor just announce the DRC for Garner's Ferry Road in Richland County!
It is not a SOFT OPENING now!
 
Jacqueline Sue Aguigui Chandler
Deputy External Affairs Officer
DR 4241 SC
jacqueline.chandler@fema.dhs.gov
202-384-5197 (iPhone)
916-919-9517 (personal cell)
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